
M E M O R A N D U M 
         August 23, 2002 
  
  
  
TO:  All Schools 
  
FROM:  Information Technology Services 
  Office of Information Technology 
  
SUBJECT: ISIS 2002-03 BULLETIN NUMBER 1 
  
Effective with the 2002-03 school year, various changes and additions were made to the ISIS file 
for schools and authorized locations. Information Technology Services (ITS) ISIS 2002-03 
Bulletin Number 1 regarding these changes has been posted on the Miami-Dade County Public 
Schools website at the following address: 
  
 http://oit.dadeschools.net/nis/online.htm 
  
Questions regarding these changes should be directed to Support Services at 305-995-3705(0). 
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